
Monday, September 16, 2019 

NOTICE OF CHANGE OF TIME 

COUNCIL WORKSHOP 

Notice is hereby given that the Council Workshop previously scheduled for Monday, 
September 16 at 7:00 p.m. in the Committee Room of the Municipal Hall, 355 West 
Queens Road, North Vancouver, B.C. has been changed; the meeting will now 
commence at 5:00 p.m. 

The topic to be discussed is: 
• Standards and Regulations in Single Family Zones 

a,cr� 
Louise Simkin 
Acting Deputy Municipal Clerk 

Posted this 12th day of September, 2019 
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